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Dear Harvest Members, 
 Hope you are enjoying the initial days of the summer 
season. The excessive amount of precipitation we’ve 
received thus far in June is much more than usual, if 
nothing else it has kept the course lush and in very good 
condition, but equally as important we hope 
it prevents  imminent threats of forest fires/smoke with 
the hillside being the greenest they’ve been in years. 

 
 Online Booking 

At 4:00 am Eastern time this morning Club Prophet 
launched another update to fix the fourteen day booking 
issue that most of you might have experienced. After 
initial testing, evidence shows this computer glitch has 
now been resolved. As we know every time an update was 
previously performed (had three thus far since April 17th) 
it reverted the clock back from 10:00 pm to 12:00 pm 
midnight causing frustrations in the process. We will only 
know at 10:00 pm tonight if the clock has reverted. I 
simply want to forewarn you of that possibility. 
We sincerely hope that you will be able to access July 9th 
tee-times as expected at 10:00 pm tonight. 
 
  For the first time this season, looking at the first week of 
July we are now seeing demands lessen for afternoon 
play. Morning demand will continue to be very high, 
especially with the resumption of league play June 29th, 
but  equally so moving into the  Summer months where 
early morning tee-times are at a premium. 
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Golf Shop 

Opening Hours 

   

5:30 am 

 

 



 
 Course Maintenance  

As mentioned in some of my previous addresses, 
membership play has oscillated from 85%  to around 
80/82% at present. Its been noticed that 70% of  sand 
bottle mix on either  pull carts or power carts  are 
returning unused. We respectfully ask that you help 
maintain your golf course by using the sand mix and refill 
divots on tees and fairways (not rough as it is different 
type of grass).  We’ve also seen a noticeable increase of 
unrepaired ball marks on greens surfaces. We believe it is 
incumbent upon all members to exercise their club duty, 
so all can enjoy the best possible playing conditions on a 
daily basis and throughout the season. 
  
Lastly, it is hard to believe that July is around the corner. 
When we first opened for play, we didn’t know if we 
would remain operational for any length of time. If the 50 
people restrictions would be lifted and under what 
conditions we might be under for 2020. Now after 99 days 
since opening day and having seen many of you multiple 
times per week, it certainly demonstrate that golf has 
been a great tonic to navigate this pandemic. We sincerely 
hope the general conditions will continue to improve for 
all of us and you may enjoy a wonderful second half of this 
ever changed 2020 golf season. 
  
Kindest Regards,         
Gilles Dufort 
Executive Professional/General Manager 
The Harvest Golf Club LTD.      
   

 

   

Driving Range 
Hours 

As of June 24th 
Monday         7:30 - 8:00 

Tuesday        5:30 - 8:00 

Wednesday  5:30 - 7:00 

Thursday      7:30 - 8:00 

Friday           5:30 - 8:00 

Saturday      5:30 - 8:00 

Sunday         5:30 - 7:00 

  

 

Restaurant 

Opening Hours 

   

5:30 am 

 

Kiosk 

 

Open 9 am Daily 

 

 

Beverage Cart 

 

10 am Daily 

 

*Schedule subject to 

change without 

notice* 

   


